

November 19, 2009

Stanley M. Smith Sprinkler Fitters Local 483 2525 Barrington Court Hayward, CA 94545

Dear Stan and members of the Sprinkler Fitters Local 483:

On behalf of the clients, staff and volunteers of the Alisa Ann Ruch Burn Foundation (AARBF), we want to thank you for the generous contribution of \$25,000.00 received on November 11, 2009 for the support of our programs and services. We could not make a difference without your invaluable support.

AARBF is a non-profit organization dedicated to burn prevention and helping children and adult survivors of severe burn injuries. AARBF derived its name and inspiration from an eight-year-old child, Alisa Ann, who died from injuries sustained in a backyard barbecue accident.

For the past 39 years, AARBF has worked in partnership with firefighters, educators, and burn care professionals to develop innovative burn prevention education and burn survivor services programs. In 1972, the organization introduced its Stop Drop and Roll and Cool-a-Burn campaigns which have reached hundreds of thousands of school children throughout the state. In 1985, Champ Camp began and grew to the largest camp for burn injured children ages 5-16 in the United States. These are just examples of a community working together to serve those impacted by a burn-related injury. These successes are your successes.

Again, thank you for your generous contribution and support of the Alisa Ann Ruch Burn Foundation. Our programs would not be possible without it.

Sincerely,

Scott Vandrick

Executive Director

Since you have received no goods or services, your gift of \$25,000.00 is fully tax deductible to the extent allowable by law.

Alisa Ann Ruch Burn Foundation, Federal Tax ID Number: 23-7162017.

Dedicated to enhancing the quality of life for burn survivors and promoting burn prevention education www.aarbf.org